
LAST CALL FOR 2024 COLUMBIA BASIN ASQ SECTION LEADERSHIP TEAM MEMBERS 

All required positions must be filled by October 30 

Would you like to see our Columbia Basin ASQ section continue to grow and flourish in 2024?   

Your help is needed – Please consider volunteering to serve in one of the important section leadership roles in 2024.   

We have a great section here in the Tri-Cities and surrounding areas, and we need your help to continue to build on 

our successes.  We are always looking for members to help grow our section with new and innovative ideas – and, to 

keep our section going, we need a few volunteers to step up and take on key leadership positions for next year.   

It has been a really good section year so far.  We have held five virtual meetings, with interesting topics and 

speakers.  We have also publicized and encouraged members to participate in several other sections’ virtual events 

(meetings, webinars, workshops, and conferences). 

The following positions must be filled by October 30 in order to continue operations: Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, 

Membership, Nominations.  The time commitment is only a few hours each month.  Help is also needed with other 

section activities including recruiting, programs, publicity, and section outreach. 

If you are interested or if you would like more information about the positions, please contact Denise or any of our 

current leadership team members, or send an email.   
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